From: *Kyle, Jerry" <JemyKyle @ andrewskurth.com>
To: "Tom Pollan® <tpollan@bickerstaff.com>

CC: “Lisa Smith" <lisa.smith@co.bastrop.tx.us>
Date: 10/19/2009 5:34 PM

Subject: RE: Central Texas Airport

Thanks Tom. We appreciate the update. I'll let Jim know that a
response is expected in the next two weeks or so. In the meantime,
please lat me know if we can help with anything. Thanks.

----Original Message--—-

From: Tom Pollan [mailto:tpollan@bickerstaff.com]
Sent: Monday, October 19, 2009 3:33 PM

To: Kyle, Jernry

Cc: Lisa Smith

Subject: Re: Central Texas Airport

Jerry:

Bastrop County is still reviewing the proposed 381 Agreement that you
sent. The budget process has consumed them over the past two months. |
hope they will be able to get me comments within the next two weeks or

so. (A good portion of the Commissioners Court was at the County Judges
and Commissioners Conference in Corpus and the Auditor is going to the
Auditors conference. | will be at NABL next week. The County asked me
to advise you that there is interest in this project, but the various

members of the Commissioners Court have not had time to devote their
attention to the proposal.

| have asked the various members of the Commissioners Court and the
Auditor to get back to me with their concerns and proposed changes so
that | can incorporate them into a response.

Please let your clients know (especially Mr. Campenter) that a response
with be forthcoming.

Tom

Tom Pollan

Bickerstaff Heath Delgado Acosta LLP

3711 South MoPac Expressway Building One, Suite 300
Austin, TX 78746

(512) 472-8021 Tel.

(512) 320-5638 FAX

tpollan @bickerstaff.com

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE -

The information contained in this transmission may be (1) subject to the
Attorney-Client Privilege, (2) attorney work product, or (3) strictly
confidential. If you are not the intended recipient of this message,

you are notified that you may not disclose, print, copy or disseminate
this information. If you have received this transmission in error,

please reply and notify the sender (only) and delete the message.
Unauthorized interception of this e-mail may be a violation of criminal
law.

Any tax advice in this e-mail (including any attachment) is not intended or written to be used, and cannot be used, by any person,
for the purpose of avoiding penalties that may be imposed on the person. If this e-mail is used or referred to in connection with the
promoting or marketing of any transaction(s) or matter(s), it should be construed as written to support the promoting or marketing of
the transaction(s) or matter(s), and the taxpayer should seek advice based on the taxpayer's particular circumstances from an
independent tax advisor.



